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Indianapolis	Symphony	Orchestra	Presents	Teddy	Bear	Concerts		

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.	–	Introduce	your	family	to	the	sounds	of	the	orchestra	at	JCPL.	The	
Indianapolis	Symphony	Orchestra	presents	the	Teddy	Bear	Concert	Series.	Listen	to	the	
story,	dance	along	with	the	music	and	get	up	close	and	personal	with	the	instruments.	
	
Trafalgar	Branch	-	Saturday,	March	3,	at	11	a.m.	
Monkey’s	Jungle	Jam	is	an	original	story	written	by	Victoria	Griswold	that	tells	the	
adventure-filled	tale	of	a	spider	monkey’s	search	through	the	rainforest	for	musical	friends.		
	
Franklin	Branch	-	Saturday,	March	17,	at	11	a.m.	
The	Big	Note	is	an	original	story	written	by	Victoria	Griswold	that	tells	the	story	of	a	boy	
who	hears	a	BIG	sound	and	goes	on	a	search	to	uncover	the	instrument	that	is	responsible	
for	all	of	the	excitement!		
	
White	River	Branch	-	Saturday,	March	24,	at	11	a.m.	
The	Big	Note	is	an	original	story	written	by	Victoria	Griswold	that	tells	the	story	of	a	boy	
who	hears	a	BIG	sound	and	goes	on	a	search	to	uncover	the	instrument	that	is	responsible	
for	all	of	the	excitement!		
	
Clark	Pleasant	Branch	–	Saturday,	April	28,	at	11	a.m.	
The	Giant's	Violin	is	an	original	story	written	by	Victoria	Griswold	that	follows	the	
adventures	of	a	young	boy	who	discovers	a	giant	violin	in	his	attic!		
	
The	Teddy	Bear	Concert	Series	is	sponsored	by	PNC,	Riley	Children’s	Health	and	The	Tobias	
Family	Foundation.	For	more	information,	please	contact	Monica	Harvey	at	317-738-2957	
or	mharvey@jcplin.org.	
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